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HALF YEAR FY25 FINANCIAL RESULTS – MARKET BRIEFING NOTIFICATION 

  
 
Fleetwood Limited (ASX: FWD) (Fleetwood) will release its 1H25 Results for the period ended 31 
December 2024 to the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) on Friday 28th February 2025. 

Investors are invited to join a market briefing hosted by Bruce Nicholson, Managing Director & Chief 
Executive Officer and Cate Chandler, Chief Financial Officer on Friday 28 February at 12pm (Sydney 
time). 

Participants are encouraged to join in the briefing using the following options: 

 To ask a question 
 
Investors wishing to participate in the briefing and ask a question are requested to pre-
register to the conference call by using the following link: https://s1.c-
conf.com/diamondpass/10045036-asfdme.html.  
 
Registered participants will receive a calendar invite and a unique access code to be quoted 
when dialling into the call upon registration.   
 

 Access the live webcast event 

Participants can also join the webcast by visiting https://webcast.openbriefing.com/fwd-hyr-
2025/ on a smartphone, tablet or computer.  
 
Fleetwood recommends that participants register for online attendance at least 15 minutes 
before the briefing is scheduled to commence.  

The accompanying H1 FY25 results slide presentation will be available in the “Investor Centre – ASX 
Announcements” section of our website www.fleetwood.com.au on the morning of the announcement. 

 
 
This announcement was authorised by the Board of Directors of Fleetwood. 

For further information, please contact: 

Cate Chandler   
Chief Financial Officer  
0419 186 575 
 

For media queries, please contact: 

Michael Weir 
Sodali 
0402 347 032 
 


